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November 29, 1978

Mr. Howard W. Br ~, Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumn~:~earch Foundation
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

In talking to O.A. Neumann the other day, I learned that the final
report of the Ad Hoc Committee on Government Patent Policy has
finally been issued for the period 1973-76, as well as some supple­
mental information bringing the report up to date. As you recall,
this was the study group that brought about the Thornton and Dole/
Bayh bills.

O.A. asked that you send him a list of SUPA members so that a copy
of the report could be sent free of charge to each of them. I under­
stood that extra copies will cost $10 each.

Also, will you please change my address of record to 491 University
Hall, University of California Systemwide Administration, 2200 , ¥~~

University Avenue, Berkeley, California 94720. I would appreciat~~.~t)~~
this address change both in the W\~JC~~-§ and SU~~S~E~§~~ I~~

Things are rather busy and hectic out here, but I am enjoying it
thoroughly. I'm looking forward to the next time we can get together
to compare notes. Perhaps that will be at the SUPA meeting.

~
~~:~E~~ards,

.-/ a:ftflC;;
ge Ditzel

Paten Administrator


